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June 12, 2015

Delivered by RESS, Email and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street
Suite 2701
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: Request for Extension of Time

North Bay Hydro Distribution Ltd. (“NBHDL”)

Board File No. EB-2014-0099

NBHDL writes this letter in accordance with the letter issued by the Board on June 5, 2015 in the
above noted matter which, among other things, required the Parties to file and serve a letter in
advance of June 15, 2015 to propose a new date to file a Settlement Proposal should the parties
require more time.

At this time, the Parties are making progress towards reaching final settlement however, some
issues remain outstanding that require additional time to address. As a result, NBHDL believes
that a one week extension should provide sufficient time to resolve outstanding issues and file a
final settlement. Therefore, NBHDL requests from the Board an extension from June 15, 2015 to
June 22, 2015, at which time the Parties should be able to file an agreed upon Settlement
Proposal.

Yours very truly,

BORDEN LADNER GERVAIS LLP
Per:

Original signed by James K. Little

James K. Little

cc: Todd Wilcox, Cindy Tennant, Melissa Casson and Matthew Payne, NBHDL
Parties in EB-2014-0099


